
Town of Cornish 
Selectmen’s Business Meeting 

December 7, 2016 
Emily Ward, Daniel Sherman and Mathieu Cama were present for the Business Meeting. 
 
Accounts payable, payroll and November 30, 2016 meeting minutes were reviewed and 
approved. 
 
The Moratoriums for the Public Informational and Special Town Meeting were 
discussed. Desirae will print copies of each to hand out, with “draft” watermarked on 
each copy. 
 
The previous years warrant articles were discussed, and new budget figures are available 
for input. The Selectmen’s portion is to be completed by January 4, 2017. 
 
The Selectmen asked Desirae to contact Peter Pawlowski the Assessor and ask him to 
meet with them on January 4, 2017 at 5PM. 
 
Bob Sturgeon met with the Selectmen at 6:00PM to discuss the Roads and Bridges 
article. 
 
The Selectmen discussed setting up a preventative maintenance article for Town 
Buildings in the future. 
 
The Selectmen asked Desirae to contact the surrounding Towns and inquire about the 
Emergency Management Agency Officer’s operating budget and compensation (salary).  
 
The Selectmen asked Desirae to contact Blais Whitney about meeting with them on 
December 13 at 5:00PM to discuss snow plowing concerns.  
 
The Selectmen asked Desirae to contact Scott Pingree and the Fire Department about 
meeting with them on December 28th. 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Emily Ward 
 
 
_____________________ 
Daniel Sherman 
 
 
_____________________ 
Mathieu Cama 



 


